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St. Michael’s C E (Controlled) Infant School

Park Road, Aldershot, Hants GU11 3PU

Telephone:  
01252 324300

Headteacher:
Mrs Dot Patton
headteacher@st-michaels-inf.hants.sch.uk
June 2025

                       Reading Assistant and Speech and Language Support
Thank you for your interest in the above post and I enclose some details of the post available.
The school is situated on the southern outskirts of Aldershot, with the catchment area made up of mainly owner occupied housing close to the Hampshire/Surrey border.  Some of our admissions are out of catchment and some of those families are in social housing. We have very strong links with St. Michael’s CE Junior School and also St. Michael’s Parish Church, which are both close by. There are a maximum of 90 children in each year group divided into 3 year groups (YR, Y1 and Y2) and each year group is further sub-divided into 3 parallel classes.  In YR we have 6 key worker groups with the classroom assistants being key people as well as teachers. We are a popular school, and we pride ourselves on excellent relationships with children, parents, staff and governors.
The school recently had an Ofsted inspection, in March 2025 and was graded Good in all areas 
https://files.ofsted.gov.uk/v1/file/50276238
Some extracts from the report follow: 

“The school is a warm and welcoming community. Pupils feel safe and happy because of the positive relationships they enjoy with adults and each other. If they have any worries, they know staff will help them. Pupils understand how the school’s values inspire them.”

“Pupils are enthusiastic about their learning and keen to share what they are doing. They enjoy working together and discussing their ideas. Pupils want to do well, and teachers help them when they need it. As a result, pupils’ achievement is improving, particularly in reading.

Pupils are respectful and kind. They celebrate difference and know the importance of learning about the views of others. Pupils respond well to high expectations for behaviour. They listen carefully in lessons. Pupils are proud to walk calmly around the school with their heads held high.”

“Staff enjoy working at the school. They value the efforts the school makes to manage their workload and support their well-being.”
Currently we have full time teaching assistants in YR and morning teaching assistants in KS1. We have a further team of teaching assistants, who work mainly with individuals or groups of children who need specific additional support to meet their learning needs.  The advertised post will involve primarily working with small groups of children and supervising a class during their lunchtime in school.

We have a very strong staff team who work hard together for the children whilst having fun at the same time.  Experience and attitude is more important than formal qualifications for this role. 
The advertised post is for 30.5 hours a week, from 8:40am to 3.15pm. As with all positions in school that involve working with school children, the contract includes all days when the school is open, including INSET days. 
Our Child Protection and Safeguarding Policies are attached for your information. 
We look forward to hearing from you!

Dot Patton
Headteacher
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